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                                7th October, 2022            

  
 

Meeting held on Texpo-2023 
KARACHI. The Team of Textile and Leather Division Officers of TDAP had a meeting with 
the Towels Manufacturers Association (TMA) at the TMA House on October 5, 2022, in 
connection with a marketing campaign for TEXPO-2023. 
 
TDAP's team apprised the association members about the upcoming 4th International 
Textile Exhibition (Texpo-2023) scheduled to be held from May26th to 28th, 2023 at the 
Karachi Expo Center.  
 
A presentation was giver to the members in which the participants were informed about 
how the event will help enhance exports and boost Pakistan's textile sales across the 
world.  
 
The members appreciated the slogan of the event *Weaving the Way to Sustainability” 
saying it will present Pakistan as a Responsible supplying source, and will also bring 
buyers to Pakistan. PRESS RELEASE 


